
Niguel Shores Community Association 

Community Update – December 1, 2023 

For the most up to date information visit:   niguelshores.org 
 
 
 
NSCA Recreation Amenities Construction Update – December 1, 2023 
 
Update on Amenities Pickleball Court Work: 
 
Beginning the week of December 4, demo work and jackhammering will begin at the sidewalk located 
near court #1 and 2.  Playing can take place, but it will be noisy!  
 
The week of 12/11, the pickleball courts will temporarily be closed as concrete will be poured, and the 
new footings, gate and poles (to hold the wind screens and shade screen) will be installed. It is 
anticipated that the courts will be closed until 12/20.  
 
This timing will be flexible pending weather, and all will be notified if dates for re-opening occur.    
Check the NS website for up-to-date information and or send questions to NSAmenities@gmail.com .    
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